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Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 
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Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc.  

Application Approving Payment Amounts for Prescribed Generating Facilities 

Submission of Additional AMPCO Question for the Technical Conference 

Board File No. EB-2010-0008 
 

 

Attached please find one final question from AMPCO for the Technical Conference.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

(ORIGINAL SIGNED BY) 

 

 

Adam White 

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 

 

Copies to: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (via email) 

   Intervenors (via email) 
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 Ontario Power Generation (OPG) Inc.  

2011-2012 Payment Amounts for  

Prescribed Generating Facilities  

EB-2010-0008 

AMPCO Technical Conference Questions – Part 3 

Question # 10 

 

Issue 6.4:  Is the benchmarking methodology reasonable? Are the benchmarking results and 

targets flowing from those results for OPG’s nuclear facilities reasonable? 

 

Ref:  Exhibit F5/Tab 1/Schedule 1, Page 12 Table 2 

 

With respect to Table 2, OPG indicates on page 11 that “…green shaded boxes indicate that 

performance is above best quartile or maximum NPI points are achieved... “ 

Please update the table to indicate for each green box which of these criteria was used. 
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